
 
Borough Manager’s Report 

February 1, 2024 
 
 

 
• We are preparing for our annual audits: 

o Maher Duessel will be in for the all-funds audit on February 20th  
o Accu-Audits will be auditing our workers’ compensation records on 

February 27th. 
o Liquid Fuels audit to be scheduled soon. 

 
• Borough Office will be closed on February 19, 2024, in observance of 

Presidents Day. 
 

• The final draft of the Comprehensive Recreation Parks & Open Space Plan 
has been forwarded to DCNR for review and approval.   
 
 

 


